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14th Oct 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Visit to Lowestoft Maritime museum – Year 2  

I am organising a visit to Lowestoft Maritime Museum and Sparrow’s nest on Thursday 3rd November.  The aim of the visit 

is to further enhance our history curriculum. We will be learning about how Lowestoft has changed over time, finding out 

about the fishing village and fishing industry.  

During the visit, the children will explore the museum; they will be given a class tour by one of the museum experts! 

Children will have the opportunity to see artefacts and ask questions. We will also be visiting the old fishing nets and 

spending some time at ‘The Ness’ park.  

We will travel by coach, leaving school at approximately 9:45am and returning to school in time lunch at 12:10pm.  

Your child will be expected to wear school uniform. Please bear in mind the weather may be cold and wet so please ensure 

they have a coat and suitable footwear e.g., wellies.   

We may take photos or video footage of the children while on the trip and these images may be used by the school in 

accordance with the photo permission preferences you have provided us with. 

We will be asking for a £5 contribution per child which will need to be paid via the School Money app.  This amount will 

help towards the cost of the coach to and from school.   

There is no obligation to contribute, however if we do not receive sufficient funding from parental contributions, I regret 

that the trip may have to be cancelled.   

This is an educational visit and the school expects all children to behave in a responsible manner at all times, following 

staff instructions and guidance without question.  The school’s behaviour policy will remain in force at all times whilst on 

the visit.  I ask that you reinforce the requirement for exemplary behaviour before your child takes part in the visit. 

Yours faithfully 

Miss Punchard 

 

 


